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22nd November 2023 

 
Dear Parent and Carers 
 

Ref: Uniform Reminder  
 

Please can I remind all parents that skirt and dress lengths in school should adhere to our 
uniform guidelines and be at knee length. Some of our children are coming into school with 
skirts much shorter than this, and is causing embarrassment particularly when playing and 
stretching outside.  
 
We are always mindful of how comments can cause hurt, and this is dealt with by staff 
however equally adhering to our uniform expectations negates such comments and 
embarrassment. 
 
As always we are here to support and if this is something that school can help with regarding 
this matter, please let us know. 
 
On another uniform matter, I have now only 35 cardigans/sweatshirts/jumpers left that are 
unnamed. I will again have a table in the hall for after collective worship on Friday 24th 
November. Please come and see if your child’s clothing is here, many are brand new and logoed. 
If they are not collected by Thursday 30th November They will be put in spare clothes and the 
uniform stall. 
 
Many thanks for your understanding and support in this matter. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Mowbray 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 


